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September 7, 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians:  

 

Welcome Back!  We hope that your school year is off to a great start!  In an effort to continue our focus 

of communication and collaboration, I would like to make you aware of a few points.  We create “Weekly 

Bulletins” and post them to our website at the end of the week (Friday afternoon) for the upcoming week 

to help make all aware of the many activities that are going on in our building.  These bulletins include 

letter days, music days, after-school activities, clubs, and sports schedules and other happenings and 

upcoming events that are taking place.  A PowerPoint version of this bulletin is also scrolling on monitors 

in the hallways of our building for students to view during their between class passing times and lunch 

periods.  Please visit the “Daily Message” link on our Quick Links section of our webpage to read these 

important documents.   

 

Please also know that a multitude of information about our school is available in the Student Handbook 

which is also available on our website.  We highly encourage that you take a few minutes to read this 

document with your children since it includes topics such as our district’s Code of Conduct, our Cell 

Phone policy, our PBIS program, Honor and Credit roll information and much more.   

 

As we conclude our first week, we ask that everyone wear our school’s colors, black and gold, on Friday 

to show school spirit.  We also ask that everyone wear our nation’s colors of red, white and blue on 

Monday to honor September 11th as it is Patriot Day.     

 

As a reminder, our 2017-2018 Back to School Nights are as follows: 

 

6
th
 Grade:  Monday, September 11 

7
th
 Grade:  Monday, September 18 

8
th
 Grade:  Monday, September 25 

 

The night will begin promptly at 6:30 p.m., with all parents reporting to our large Cafeteria A. 

At this time, we will give a brief overview of how the night will proceed.  Once this is done, you will 

follow your child’s schedule and spend approximately 10 minutes in each of your child’s classes except 

Lunch and Flex.  We are excluding Flex because this is an extension of the core classes which you will 

visit earlier in the evening.  If your child receives AIS, know that Ms. Cilento and Ms. Peters will be 

available to meet with you in room 306.  Please be sure to bring a copy of your child’s “mock 

schedule”, which they will create in school, with you so you can experience their school day.   
 

We look forward to seeing you then! 

 

All the Best, 

 

Rob Bergmann 

Principal 


